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Dear friends, 

As I am now entering my third year as the rabbi of                                         
Congregation Dor Tamid, I have been reflecting upon my time 
in this community thus far and appreciating the many blessings 
we share together. As the rabbi, I am even more blessed and 
privileged to be able to share with each of you some of the 
most important and personal moments in your lives. From the 
simchas of births, b’nai mitzvah, and weddings to the strain of 
illness and the sadness of death, I love the opportunity that you 
have given me to serve you at these precious moments. It is one 

of the things I love most about being your rabbi.   

Then there are the unexpected moments, when I am proudest of our community 
and truly impressed by what we can do together. One of these occasions just   
happened, and I wanted to share it with you.  As many of you know, we had a  
social event scheduled near the end of June and, due to circumstances beyond   
our control, we had to make a last minute change of both the venue and type of 
event. Yet, due to the amazing work and effort given by many of our fellow CDT 
members, we had a fantastic cook-out and movie night. (We collectively decided 
it was a bit warm to add the camp fire to the mix.) This event, which came       
together very quickly, showed not only the incredible talents and creativity of 
some of our members, but also the dedication so many of you have to our      
community. Our cook-out was an amazing night of intergenerational relationship 
building among our congregant families, where kids ate and played alongside 
Primetimers, where young parents and empty nesters shared stories and wine  
with one another. It was truly a remarkable evening that showcased the vibrancy 
of our community. 

I hope you will join us for our next cook-out dinner to continue our summer     
opportunities to be together as a community on July 19. This evening will begin 
with a family-friendly service and drum circle at 6:30pm, followed by a cook-out 
dinner.   

Have a great summer and I hope to see you soon. 
  
B’vracha (with blessings), 
 
Rabbi Jordan  
 

Rabbinic Reflections 

CDT Business Operating Hours  

Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Friday  9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Friday Services                   7:30 PM 
 
Wednesday Torah Study   11:00AM   



 

 

I hope each of you is enjoying a great summer. While the weather has been   
a bit rainy, I’m thankful it has not been 100 degrees with 90% humidity. By 
now you should have received your statements for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.  
If you haven’t, please contact Stacey Jahanfar, CDT Executive Director, at 
770-623-8860. I would like to thank Stacey for all her hard work to prepare 
the billing statements and help ensure this process goes smoothly. I am 
amazed at how much time this takes. Thanks also to Mitch Skyer who played 
an important role in helping to convert CDT statements into digital format.   

I am pleased to tell you that CDT has set up an account with Vanguard to 
begin to invest our endowment funds. We have been quite thorough in       

determining both how to invest and how to manage the process. I would like to give a shout 
out to Mitch Skyer and Scott Brown for their time in organizing this critically important        
financial program for CDT, so we can build on our investments to create a sustainable nest  
egg for the future.  

Please mark your calendars for an amazing Shabbat experience at CDT on July 19th.          
Mike Zuspan will lead a drum circle prior to the service. The service will be held outside,    
followed by a BBQ and a special Oneg. I sure hope we will have great weather for this event.  
If not, we’ll just move everything inside, minus the fire pit of course!    

Ashley Chenault and Rachel Allen have been hard at work planning social and membership 
events for the year. I had a peek at their plans, and things are really shaping up to be an        
incredible year at CDT. Oh, and be on the lookout soon for many new opportunities from 
CDT’s Engagement Committee to get involved, volunteer, and engage with other synagogue 
members. We hope each of you will participate and enjoy all these great events and programs 
and help to make them a success!   

Have a great rest of the summer!  

 
B’Shalom, 

Dan 

Daniel Rosen, President 

President’s Message 
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Thanks to all the CDT members who came to the concert on June 25.    

It was an entertaining, moving, and inspiring evening, to say the least! 
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https://nfcchelp.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Back-to-school-supply-list-2019.pdf
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Donations 

 Many thanks — תודה רבה 

 

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 

Kristi & Gary Bader 

 —in honor of Pam & Jim Ottenstein’s 

     40th anniversary 
 

Caring Committee 

Beverly & Tom Mahone 

 —in memory of Ben Karp 
 

Social Action Fund 

Terry & Fred Segal 

Drew & Diana Fonoroff 

Sharon Rocco 

2018-2019 Board of Directors 

Ethel & Irwin Rubenstein 

Nancy & Stephen Mittler 

Bonnie & Ron Harvey 

Irene & Marty Duke 

Sherry & Fred Nemiroff 

 —in memory of Doris Brenner 

 

General Fund 

Abbie & Scott Gold 

 —in memory of Gerald Waldbaum 
 

Suzanne & David Grosswald 

 —in memory of Murray Politis 
 

Marilyn Lipman 

 —in memory of Karen Finkelstein 
 

Nadine & Stephen Snow 

 —in memory of Gerald Waldbaum 
 

Scholarship Fund 

Judi Obolsky 

 —in memory of William Obolsky 
 

Beautification Fund 

Tom Strish 

 —in honor of Ruthie Cohen’s 75th birthday 
 

Security Fund 

Wendy & Dan Rosen 

 —in honor of Eran Gerstein 

Condolences 

May her memory be for a blessing. 

Jackie & Larry Berger and family, on the passing of Jackie’s mother, 

Doris Brenner 

June 21, 2019 
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Sisterhood 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sisterhood has had a very busy 2018-2019 year!  We sponsored and organized      
Operation Isaiah for the Atlanta Community Food Bank, held a Blood 
Drive for Life South Blood Center, and volunteered at The Cohen Home     
and The Zaban Shelter.  
 
We had so much fun socializing and getting to know one another at the Breakfast 
for Dinner gathering, enjoyed a day at Gibbs Gardens, danced, ate, and jammed 
all night with the 80’s Band Hot Flash, played White Elephant at our Chanukah 
Party, lunched at Firebirds Wood Fired Grill, went to The Fox Theater, 
baked hamentaschen with Chef Rabbi Jordan and our 7th Graders, and then 
delivered our goodies to The Cohen Home and Sunrise Senior Living. We had our  
annual Sisterhood Mah Jongg fundraiser evening at CDT, and let’s not forget our 
beautiful Sisterhood Shabbat Service.  

 
We organized the CDT Chanukah Party Bazaar and the Sisterhood Spring 
Bazaar fundraisers and donated money to CDTTY’s fundraiser benefitting 
Camp Jenny. 
 

Phew . . . What a year!!! None of the above could have been accomplished                          
without the following amazing group of women:  

Michele Lederman, Ruthie Cohen,  Dory Fox, Melody Schiffer,                             
Marci Risner, Susan Thompson, Brooke Belodoff, Suzie Gioia,                              

Sherry Nemiroff, Lisa Skyer, Sheri Lew, and Ali Casado!  
 
The 2019-2020 Sisterhood Board will miss Brooke Belodoff, Ali Casado, and 
Sherry Nemiroff, as they have stepped down from the board for this coming year. 
Thank you very much for all your time and friendship. We look forward to seeing     
you at our events. A special welcome to Wendy Rosen who is joining the board      
as a Trustee.  
 

 

We are in the process of planning another great year. If you have any ideas for 
events, please email them to sisterhood@dortamid.com. 

  
There are still 2 board positions open — VP Social Action and VP Ritual.  

We’d love to have you join us. If interested please contact Lisa at                                              
sisterhood@dortamid.com 

Our Mission:  
The Women of Congregation Dor Tamid’s  

primary function is to support the synagogue 
through Judaism, Community Service, 

Friendship, & Fundraising. 



 

 

           HAPPY 
 

                SUMMER 
                                      
                      CDT 

One last thing . . .  

Before you know it Rosh Hashanah will be here. 

Order your honey now!  
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Jacob Danzig — Johns Creek High School 

Cary de Graaff — North Gwinnett High School  

Danny Frontman — University of South Carolina  

William Frontman — Cambridge High School 

Dara Fuller — Alpharetta High School 

Danielle Gioia — Northview High School  

Alana Green — Chattahoochee High School   

Jenna Kirschner — Duluth High School 

Justin Lederman — Chattachoochee High School 

Joshua Slovin — University of Georgia  

Jared Skyer — Northview High School 

Aki Tsuchida — Chattahoochee High School   

Sam Weinbach — University of Georgia 

Justin Zandstra — Alpharetta High School    

Congratulations to our 

CDT graduates! 

P
a

g
e

 9
  
  
V

o
ic

e
 o

f 
th

e
 G

e
n
e

ra
ti
o

n
s
  
 J

u
ly

 2
0
1

9
 



 

 

Summertime Fun! 

Camp        

Coleman 

Camp        

Barney 
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Caring Committee 

At any moment you may find yourself, your family, or your friends in need  
of a  helping hand, and the CDT Caring Committee is here for you!  Acts of 
loving kindness are our specialty, and we are here for congregants who 
may need help getting through difficult situations.   

 

                                          The Caring Committee’s ability to help starts with you!  If you or someone 
you know could use some support, please reach out to us and let us know what’s going on. We will 
work closely with Rabbi Jordan and the staff to help us be successful in providing for the needs of 
our congregants. Our committee’s goal is to reach out to every congregant who may need us!   
 

If you or someone you know is mourning, undergoing surgery, recovering from an accident or ill-
ness, or has something going on in your/their life and could use our assistance, please contact the 
CDT office (770-623-8860), Rabbi Jordan directly (770-623-8860), or Leslie Fox, Caring Committee 
Chair (678-296-4646), and let us know. It’s so important that we, as a congregational community, 
care for one another.  
 

If you have any questions, or would like to be a part of the Caring Committee please let us know.   
 

Leslie Fox  
 

Caring Committee Chair 
678-296-4646 



 

 

For Our Youngest People 
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Join Us for  
 

PLAY TAMID 
 

and  
 

TOT SHABBAT 
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The JCC Maccabi Games in Atlanta                          
will require the guiding hands of                     

more than 1,500 volunteers.  
 

From administration to athletics –    
and everything in between – there   
are  opportunities to fit your interest 
and talent. All volunteers must be 18 years old or older as of July 28, 2019 for daytime     
shifts and 21 years old or older to volunteer for evening events. 

 

Love knitting, crocheting, or needlepoint? 

CDT’s KNITTING CIRCLE 

is up and running. Come join us! 
 

    Thursday, July 11 — 1:00-3:00PM at CDT 
 

 

If you want to join in or learn more, please contact                                                      
Leslie Penuel at LJPENUEL1@GMAIL.COM or 770-853-2496.   

Looking for some camaraderie while working on your        
projects or looking for a special way to help those in need? 

mailto:ljpenuel1@gmail.com
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Visit us on the web to see how it works 

Dan@djrphotography.com 

 

Daniel Rosen, Owner 

CDT Member 

404.900.0675 

 
JAC is a multicultural Childcare Facility located at 

Congregation Dor Tamid in Johns Creek.  
 

At JAC students learn about different cultures,  
languages and traditions. Students learn to be more inde-

pendent, more creative and social. Though the school 
year has already started, it’s not to late to  

enroll your child. Call now to find out about any  
promotions we are running.  

At JAC your child will learn in  
Hebrew and English!  

 
Schedule your tour today at 770.321.8484  

(ext:1 or 3)  
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2019-20 Board of Directors and Staff 

Staff        
 
 Senior Rabbi          Jordan M. Ottenstein, RJE 
       Cantorial Soloist         Mike Zuspan 
       Education Director          Molly Peled 
       Executive Director           Stacey Jahanfar 
       Administrative and 
      B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator   Ruthanne Warnick 
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  Executive Committee 
           
President            Dan Rosen    
COO              Art Criden    
Finance VP           Mitch Skyer   
Operations VP       Doug Katz    
Education VP       Jodi Rosa         
Marketing VP       Justin Blackman 
Secretary         Jackie Berger      
Presidential Appointee    Rob Lederman 
Presidential Appointee      Fred Green 
Past President       Rob Lederman 

Trustees 
 
 Fundraising/Campaigns    Scott Brown 
 Ritual              Sherry Nemiroff 
 Membership          Rachel Allen 
 Trustee-at-Large        Ashley Chenault 
  Trustee-at-Large       Denise Deitchman 
  Sisterhood         Lisa Danzig 
 Men’s Club         Larry Benator 


